McCIenagan, Laura

Subject: FW: Billboard feedback

From: Julie Fulkerson <juliefulkerson@mac.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2023 7:58 AM

To: COB <COB@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: Billboard feedback

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments.

Hardworking Planning Commissioners!

Please do everything you can to restrict, limit, reduce, eliminate bill boards from our extraordinary Redwood, Wild River,
Humboldt Bay, Pacific Ocean and Rich Agricultural lands.

The blight damages impressions of first time visitors and have little value to local drivers...if anything, they are a safety
hazard.

Thank you so much,
Julie Fulkerson
2614 L Street

Eureka

but formerly of Trinidad and Arcata.
I know the backroads to avoid billboard blight, but not everyone does.



